
Vibration Measurements on the MAX-II Beam,
    P. RÖJSEL    , Max-lab, Lund - Vibration measurements
have been done several times during the comissioning
period of MAX-II.  Almost from the moment of first stored
beam until today.  Vibrational spectra from a number of
these measurements are presented.  It is worth noting that
the vibration level is generally remarkably low and a the
possible reasons for this is discussed.


